
December 28,2007

Dear ones,

Please forgive my tardiness in getting the copy ofthis article to you. My
address informationdisappearedduring a visit from one ofmy husband's
relatives. I kept thinking that it would turn up, but to date it has not. My
mother passed away on December 6^and this also caused a delay. 1
contacted Holly Lumpkin and she very kindly sent me the addresses from
her copy.

Ifyou have e-mailaddresses, please let me know. Thereare several family
members who have somevery interesting information on the Colonel. I plan
to put some ofwhat I have here in a form that can be sent by e-mail to any
and all who would like to have it. Jim Rion sent me some ofwhat he has
and you will find it most interesting.

Whata pleasure it was to see all ofyou at the presentation in Winnsboro. It
was most kind ofMr. Hartman to place such importance on our ancestor. I
look forward to seeing you again in the near future.

Fondly,

Momez' Rion English
Phj^e 1803-772-5508
m(/ntezr22@vahoo.com


